
Hillcrest Farm Homes Association Board Meeting Minutes 
 

Monday, March 14th, 2016 at 6:30 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Hillcrest Farm Homes Association was called to order on 
Monday, March 14, 2016  at 6:27 pm at Tanner's 22374 W 66th St, Shawnee KS 66226.  
Members present were Blaine Knaus, Property Manager, CMC, Rick Lind, HOA President, Neil 
Bilyeu, Vice President, and Mary Jonscher, Member at Large, Pam Willard, and Brad Walsh.   
 

--Motion was made for Brad Walsh and Pam Willard to become board members.  
 
--Positions held were discussed and determined as follows: 
 -Rick Lind, President 
 -Neil Bilyeu, Vice President 
 -Mary Jonscher, Secretary 
 -Brad Walsh, Treasurer 
 -Pam Willard, Member at Large 
Blaine to update the website with the names/positions as stated above. 
 
--Landscaping Contract was signed and finalized 
 
--Financials were reviewed by the board 
 
--Trash Proposals will be in process of started to be collected  
 

The next regular meeting   is scheduled for Monday April 11th, 2016 at 6:30  pm. at Tanner's 
located at 22374 W 66th St.  Shawnee, KS 66226. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:24  pm.   
 


